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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
 
 
The Almond Board of California released their January 2018 Almond Industry Position Report 
Friday evening 9th February, with shipments of 193.50 million lbs, a 16.7% increase over last 
year’s 165.80 million lbs.  
 
Compared to last year, January shipments increased to all key destinations. We have now seen 
record shipments in each of the last 4 months. Commitments (total forward sales reported by all 
Packers) of 602 million lbs at the end of January would suggest California achieved …. 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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